
The ROSWELL MUSEUM

Thomas M. Messer 
Director

ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO

April 13, 19^0

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico.

Dear Miss Gilpin:
May I take up again the correspondence started in December 
of' last year, in the course of which I asked you for per­
mission to show the Photographic Exhibit of The Rio 
Grande in the Roswell Museum.

Providing that it is at all available for exhibition pur­
poses, we should be happy to present it to our public, pro­
bably in January, 1991»

Could you let us know, at your convenience , whether we 
may include the Rio Grande display in the next season’s 
schedule.

Very trulyuyours,

Thomas M, MesserTMMsHC


